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Please vote no on House Bill 2316. 

Justifying additional housing by constantly threatening the boundary line makes zero 

sense. When is common sense going to prevail? No question we need more housing, 

but let's come to the common sense realization that if we build within the boundary 

line, there is a much greater chance of having the infrastructure in place which saves 

on dollars and the environment. A win/win in insuring our state stays the most 

beautiful state in the nation. 

Thank you, Kelsey Grout 

Native Oregonian 


